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QUESTION 1

What is the impact on transactions of changing the billing cycle for a customer or group of customers? 

A. The billing cycle does not have any impact on new transactions. 

B. Existing transactions with no activity retain the old billing cycle. 

C. Existing transactions with activity adapt the new billing cycle. 

D. New transactions after this change inherit the new billing cycle. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 2

Identify two values that default from Customer Profile Classes. (Choose two.) 

A. Business Purpose 

B. Statement Cycle 

C. Legal Entity 

D. Tax 

E. Payment Terms 

Correct Answer: BE 

 

 

QUESTION 3

You are explaining the benefits of using Bill Management as a self-service electronic bill presentment solution to an
existing customer. Which feature is not supported in Bill Management? 

A. Making payments by using a credit card or the bank account 

B. Managing unapplied payments 

C. Managing credit memos 

D. Reviewing customer account balances 

E. Managing disputes 

Correct Answer: A 
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QUESTION 4

Which role provides access to Receivables ?Revenue Adjustments Real Time OTBI Subject area? 

A. Revenue Manager 

B. Accounts Receivable Manager 

C. Accounts Receivable Specialist 

D. Billing Specialist 

Correct Answer: B 

Accounts receivable manager job role - the subject area is Receivables - Revenue Adjustment Real Time 

Accounts receivable specialist job role - the subject area is Receivables - Adjustment Real Time 

 

QUESTION 5

A client has implemented a revenue policy with time-based contingencies. An invoice for a creditworthy customer is
imported and one of the invoice lines is associated with both a nonstandard refund policy (60 days) and an acceptance 

clause (100 days). 

When will revenue be recognized? 

A. only after manual intervention 

B. after 100 days 

C. immediately 

D. after 60 days 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 6

What are the three seeded contract configuration rules that Revenue Management provides to automatically create
contracts? (Choose three.) 

A. by Quote Number and time frame 

B. by Source Document and time frame 

C. by Item and time frame 

D. by Customer and time frame 

E. by Source Document Line andtime frame 

Correct Answer: BDE 
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https://docs.oracle.com/en/cloud/saas/financials/18b/fafrm/define-revenue-management.html#FAFRM1360704 Revenue
Management provides three predefined performance obligation identification rules: Rule Description 

Identify performance obligation based item This rule groups source document lines as a performance obligation based
on the item number on the line. Identify performance obligation based on item classification This rule will group source
document lines as a performance obligation based on the item classification on the line. Identify performance obligation
based on source document line This rule identifies each source document line as performance obligation.
https://docs.oracle.com/en/cloud/saas/financials/18b/fafrm/define-revenue-management.html#FAFRM2433444 

 

QUESTION 7

What are the three drilldown options available in the task pane for Receipt Remittance? (Choose three.) 

A. Lockbox Transmission History 

B. Create Automatic Receipts 

C. Correct Funds Transfer Errors 

D. Create Receipt Remittance Batch 

E. Manage Receipt Remittance Batches 

Correct Answer: CDE 

 

 

QUESTION 8

When you move revenue on an invoice line from an unearned account to an earned revenue account, Receivables
______________. 

A. removes the invoice line revenue contingencies 

B. leaves the invoice line revenue contingencies until Automatic Revenue Recognition is run 

C. removes the pending sales credits 

D. leaves the invoice line revenue contingencies until Reconcile Revenue Contingencies is run 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 9

You created a bills receivable that is factored with recourse and applied a wrong receipt to the short- term debt before
the bill maturity date plus the risk elimination days. Which actions are true? (Choose two.) 

A. If the bills receivable is recalled before the maturity date, the status of the bills receivable is updated to Protested. 

B. If the bills receivable is recalled after the maturity date, the status of the bills receivable is updated to Hold. 
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C. If the bills receivable is recalled after the maturity date, the status of the bills receivable is updated to Recall. 

D. If the bills receivable is recalled before the maturity date, the status of the bills receivable is updated to Pending
Remittance. 

E. If the bills receivable is recalled after the maturity date, the status of the bills receivable is updated to Unpaid. 

Correct Answer: DE 

https://docs.oracle.com/cloud/farel9/financialscs_gs/FAOFC/F1479830AN29E86.htm 

When you reverse or unapply a receipt for a bill receivable, Receivables creates reversal journal entries for the receipt
application with either of these results: 

If the receipt is reversed before the maturity date, the status of the bill receivable is updated to Pending Remittance. 

If the receipt is reversed after the maturity date, the status of the bill receivable is updated to Unpaid. 

 

QUESTION 10

Your client\\'s legacy system uses a hierarchical parent/child relationship to organize customer information because a
single customer may have more than one bank account or payment method. Does this prevent you from using the
Oracle Fusion Trading Community Model Data Import program? 

A. The program allows the use of parent, child, and grandchild table hierarchies, but it requires multiple Customer
Master records for each customer within the hierarchy. 

B. The program allows table hierarchies for customer bank accounts, but not for other customer information. 

C. No; the program contains parent, child, and grandchild table hierarchies to represent the hierarchy of data in the
customer information. 

D. Yes; the program specifically prohibits parent, child, and grandchild table hierarchies to represent the hierarchy of
data in the customer information. 

E. The use of parent, child, and grandchild table hierarchies is allowed only in Accounts Payable, not Accounts
Receivable. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 11

In the customer hierarchy of Customer Corporation, Customer Worldwide is the parent company of Customer USA and
Customer Japan. Customer West is a subsidiary of Customer USA. Which three statements are true if the Customer
Corporation hierarchy is assigned to a Pay Below Paying relationship? (Choose three.) 

A. Customer USA can pay for Customer Worldwide, Customer West, and its own transactions. 

B. Customer Japan can pay its own transactions. 

C. Customer USA can pay for Customer West and its own transactions. 
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D. Customer Japan can pay for Customer West, Customer USA, and its own transactions. 

E. Customer Worldwide can pay for Customer USA, Customer Japan, Customer West, and its own transactions. 

Correct Answer: BCE 

 

 

QUESTION 12

A business entity (your client) sells a computer, monitor, keyboard, and mouse as a single package to consumers. The
entity has identified that this bundle is a distinct performance obligation. How would you configure the Performance
Obligation Identification Rule to ensure correct grouping of these items? 

A. by defining a grouping on an extensible line attribute and ensuring that the source lines for the specified items contain
different values for that attribute 

B. by defining a grouping rule on the customer class 

C. by defining a grouping on an extensible line attribute and ensuring that the source lines for the specified items
contain the same value for that attribute 

D. by defining an item group and assigning that to the rule 

E. by defining an exclusion rule to exclude customer classes that are "Retail" 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 13

Which four output file types are available when you run the "Print Receivables Transactions" program? 

A. JPG 

B. PDF 

C. Excel 

D. HTML 

E. Word 

F. Zipped PDFs 

Correct Answer: BCDF 

 

QUESTION 14

Your customer has three business units. The customer wants to share customer account addresses across these
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business units. Which reference data set can be used to achieve this? 

A. Create a new reference data set for account addresses and assign it to the business units. 

B. Assign a COMMON reference data set to the business units, which share the account addresses. 

C. Assign an enterprise reference data set to the business units, which share the account addresses. 

D. Create a separate reference data set for each business unit and assign it to each unit. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

 

QUESTION 15

A Billing Specialist runs the Create Automatic Billing Adjustments program to automatically adjust the remaining balance
on open invoices, but some of the amounts have exceeded the Billing Specialist\\'s approval limits. What would be the
result? 

A. The program creates the adjustments with a status of Pending Approval for the amount that exceeds the Billing
Specialist\\'s approval limits. 

B. The program can be run only if the amount is within the Billing Specialist\\'s approval limits. 

C. The program creates the adjustments with a status of Rejected for the amount that exceeds the Billing Specialist\\'s
approval limits. 

D. The program creates the adjustments only for the amounts within the Billing Specialist\\'s approval limits. 

Correct Answer: A 

Reference: https://docs.oracle.com/cd/A60725_05/html/comnls/us/ar/adjust.htm#n_adj 
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